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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

ERP Performance was increased in a development coordinated with NASA Commercial Crew Program,
and at the request of NASA SARLAB and US SARSAT. Type approval for the new system is a work in
progress with COSPAS-SARSAT secretariat.   
The attached exhibit entitled NOAA Reply to Letter dated 21 July 2020 references US SARSAT's support
of a new SARSAT beacon development.


